
Page 1 of 2 

 

 

RC OUTSOURCING 

 

URGENT: VOLUNTARY DRUG RECALL 

        
          September 22, 2025 

Quality Assurance Department 
RC Outsourcing, LLC 
102 E. Water Street  
Lowellville, Ohio 44436 
 
 
Dear _____________________: 

This is to inform you of an urgent product recall involving:  
 

Repackaged Avastin (bevacizumab) Intravitreal Injection Solution 
 

Lot Number Beyond-Use-Date (BUD) 
20250708-768A26 OCT-06-2025 
20250715-944DF2 OCT-13-2025 
20250722-55C603 OCT-20-2025 
20250722-5DC113 OCT-20-2025 

 
See enclosed product labels. This recall has been initiated due to the potential for loss of 
sterility assurance due to deficiencies in environmental and personnel monitoring. This may 
result in the inability to assure that the impacted products meet the identity, strength, 
quality, and purity characteristics that they are purported or represented to possess and 
may lead to products of unacceptable quality. To date, RC Outsourcing has not received 
any reports of adverse events associated with these lots. All final quality testing 
results passed for Sterility, Endotoxin, Potency, and Sub-visual Particulate. Corrective 
actions have been implemented to prevent such instances in the future and ensure the 
highest quality products are delivered to its customers. 
 
RC Outsourcing began shipping this product on ____________. Our records indicate that 
your office received _________ of ____________ on ______________. 
 
Immediately examine your inventory and quarantine products subject to recall. Based on 
your response, RC Outsourcing will provide a UPS label regarding product return. Further 
instructions will be provided. 
 
This recall should be carried out to the hospital/clinic level.  
 
Please complete and return the enclosed response form as soon as possible.  
If you have any questions, call the Quality Department at (330) 536-8500. Hours of 
operation are 8:00am – 4:30pm EST. Questions may also be emailed to 
qa@rcoutsourcing.com. 
 
This recall is being made with the knowledge of the Food and Drug Administration. 
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Enclosures 

Lot Number: 20250708-768A26     BUD: OCT-06-2025 

 

 

 

 

Lot Number: 20250715-944DF2     BUD: OCT-13-2025 

 

 

 

 

Lot Number: 20250722-55C603     BUD: OCT-20-2025 

 

 

 

 

Lot Number: 20250722-5DC113     BUD: OCT-20-2025 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mike Basista, R.Ph., Pharm.D., BCSCP 
Pharmacist 


